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The default is that Rocky Mountain Power (RMP) steals any credits left in our account at the end of March and then gets
to decide how to allocate those credits. First of all they shouldn't be allowed to take our credits. For those of us who live
in the mountains, when you steal our credits in March we may end up turning around and having to purchase power in
April because our panels are still under snow. If this process is to be continued, we should be able to elect to move it to
the end of April.

If it is decided that our accounts need to be zeroed out (Why), and that the value will not be returned to us, then we
should be able to choose how we those credits allocated. Utah Clean Energy's proposal to have the credits allocated to
the Utah Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) is a reasonable, responsible proposal. Those of us with rooftop
solar are doing so to offset the planet's imminent threat of climate change. The WAP program assists in that effort for
low-income families. If some of the savings are on the natural gas side, so much the better. Yet another report out this
weekend emphasizes that if we are to be successful in reducing climate change it requires an all out effort with ALL the
fossil fuel burning businesses.

Thank you for your consideration.

David Bennett
2940 American Saddler Drive

Park City 84060
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